
 
From: "THE LOON CAFE INCCO" <+16123320404>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 1:58 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 8 seconds) 
 

Hello, my name is Tim Mahoney, and live at 395 Cretin Avenue South, and my business is located at 

428 St. Peter in Downtown. I strongly support the Saint Paul Public Works Department 

recommendation for the Capital City Bikeway to be located in Wabasha Street.  I ask the City Council 

to support the resolution locating the Capital City Bikeway on Wabasha Street as recommended by 

the Public Works Department. I appreciate your comments and work on this. Thank you. Tim 

Mahoney, my email is TimMahoney@TheLoonCafe.com. Thanks again. 

You received a voice mail from "THE LOON CAFE INCCO". 

 

 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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